Warning letter 1

Needs to be re-typed and adjusted to your company; send out to the agents once they have hit their 3rd absence.
Fred,

We missed you at Action Monday this week.  I just wanted to follow up and let you know that this is your 3rd absence.  One of your commitments in the JTM program is to fewer than 4 absences.  Given that you are at the threshold, I just wanted to make sure that you are aware of your status and encourage you to do whatever it takes to remain in the program and with the company. We value our relationship with you and are anxious for you to become a successful and productive agent with Coldwell Banker. Our support for you is dependent on your participation and showing up.
 
Thank you for all of your support and we enjoy having you at Coldwell Banker and in the JTM program.
 
 
Russell K. Orchard
Coldwell Banker Residential Brokerage
JTM Manager
801-556-4441
